
 

COVID-19 UPDATE NO. 13 
Tuesday, 3 November 2020 

 

Dear Members, 

 

We are pleased to announce that The Ministry of Health (MOH) has 

informed us that COVID-19 tests for all remaining 47 staff and caddies on 

28 October 2020 are negative. However, they will be tested again on 5 

November 2020, and will remain in quarantine at home for 14 days.  

 

Our thoughts and prayers are with Members and staff who have tested 

positive, we wish them a speedy recovery. 
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